HOLLY TOWNSHIP
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Holly Township Planning Commission will

hold a public hearing on:
DATE: July 9, 2025
TIME: 6:30 PM or as soon as possible thereafter
PLACE: HOLLY TOWNSHIP HALL (Upstairs)

102 CIVIC DR.
HOLLY, MI 48442
PHONE: 248-634-9331 Ext. 301

The purpose of the public hearing is to consider a Special Land Use Permit by the
following applicants:

Krane Heating & Cooling to operate a Heating and Cooling Contractors Office and
Warehouse on parcel number 01-12-476-002 in a C2 Zoning District.

The hearing is open to the public to voice their views and/or to submit written comment.
Citizens are encouraged to attend and participate in the hearing. The Holly Township
Planning Commission will consider any public comments received at this time. Written
comments may be submitted prior to the hearing by writing to: Clerk at 102 Civic Dr.,
Holly, Michigan 48442.

A copy of the proposed ordinance revisions may be reviewed at the Clerk’s office at the
above-mentioned address during regular business hours Monday, Tuesday and Thursday, 8:30
a.m. to 4:30 p.m. and Wednesday 8:30 to 6:00 p.m. except holidays.

Handicap persons needing assistance to attend or participate in this hearing are asked to contact the Township Clerk at 248-
634-9331 x 301 or by writing to the above-mentioned address at least business days prior to the meeting.

Karin S. Winchester, MMC
Clerk/Zoning Administrator



